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From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
Date: April 24, 2018 
 
Subject: Renewal of Cooperative Education Agreements 
 
I would like to address the Board of Education about renewing the Livonia Career 
Technical Center Cooperative Education Agreements for the 2018-19 school year. 
 
As we discussed during the Study Session of April 23, 2018, the Cooperative 
Agreements allow students from other school districts to attend classes at the Livonia 
Career Technical Center.  Our district receives funding from the sending student district 
for an equivalent fractional FTE amount. 
 
The school districts participating are: 

Northville Public Schools 
Plymouth-Canton Community Schools 
Crestwood Public Schools 
Wayne Westland Community Schools 
Redford Union 

 Canton Preparatory High School 
 

Please add this item to the April 30 Committee meeting agenda. 
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